
INFLUENZA 
VACCINATION 
CAMPAIGN

DATES TO BE ANNOUNCED
Due to the unprecedented response to
the campaign, we are currently out of
stock of the flu vaccine. We are
expecting a new batch of vaccine and
will announce resumption of the
campaign shortly.

The following are highly recommended to take the vaccine
against seasonal influenza or the “flu”:

• children ages 6 months to 14 years
• pregnant women
• people with chronic health conditions, including diabetes, 

heart disease, asthma & other chronic lung conditions
• people with cancer & those on immunosuppressive therapy
• elderly

Club Management | 02112017


